
10 November 2024

Dear Parent / Carer

Year 7 attendance is excellent!

We are delighted to share with you that Year 7’s attendance has continued to be excellent
throughout the entire first half term and they have made an excellent start to their time at
George Pindar School. Consistent attendance is so important to children's success in school
and this year’s Year 7 students are setting up excellent habits with regards to attendance
and punctuality. We are delighted to let you know that their attendance is above the national
average and is better than previous years, so a huge well done to the whole year group and
their families!

60 Year 7 students had 100% attendance for the first half term but a massive 739 100%
weekly reward raffle tickets were handed out to Year 7 students for the end of half term 100
Club attendance raffle. Punctuality in Y7 is excellent and 96% of the students have been on
time every day they are in.

Thank you for continuing to make attendance a priority; your commitment truly makes a
difference and it is noticed and appreciated. By ensuring your child is here regularly, you are
giving them the best chance to succeed now and in the future.

If you are struggling to get your child into school regularly, please contact us for support.
Our new Senior Attendance Officer Miss Ager is in post and is ready to help with any
attendance issues.

We look forward to seeing your child in school tomorrow and hope that you can remind
them, as ever, that they need to be in to win!

Yours sincerely

Attendance Team


